
Meeting of the Board of Directors 
IPSC Ontario: June 3, 2019 

Phone Conference, 7:00 PM 

 
 
 

 

East Elgin  

- Ran a match with several illegal stages 
- Match organizers were not going to allow a provisional shooter to participate because his 

name was in red 
- Match will retain sanctioning, but organizers must be supervised in the short term (Jennifer 

E. will address) 
 

2020 Provincials  

- There were 2 bids before the deadline as outlined on the forum 
- The deadline will not be extended 

 

New Business 

- Dr. Timothy Loon – From the US, would like to obtain Black Badge as his girlfriend lives in 
Ontario.  He is a USPSA member, but hasn’t shot a match.   

- As a USPSA member, he is not required to obtain a Black Badge 
- Would recommend that he take a Black Badge course, but not mandatory  

 

 

 

   


